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We	are	looking	forward	to	celebrating	Book	Week	next	week.	
Please	remember	children	in	Foundation	1	should	come	to	school	
dressed	up	as	an	animal	from	our	book	‘1,	2,	3	to	the	zoo’	by	Eric	

Carle	on	Thursday	1	March,	2018.	

Here	are	some	examples	of	the	animals	we	have	been	exploring:	

Elephant,	Hippo,	Giraffe,	Lion,	Bear,	Crocodile,	seal,	monkey’s,	
snakes,	birds.	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	all	the	children	in	their	costumes	for	
their	‘Book	Day	Parade’.	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	 Reminders	

	
At	home	

	
What	is	your	favourite	animal?	Can	

you	bring	in	a	picture	of	your	
animal	to	share	with	the	class.	

	
	

Next	week	we	are	learning:	
• about	animals	through	the	books		

‘1,	2,	3	to	the	Zoo’.	
• to	create	animals	centred	around	

the	book	‘1,	2,	3	to	the	Zoo’.	
• to	count	and	order	numbers	to	10.	
• to	look	at	shapes	and	their	

properties.	
• to	mix	primary	colours	to	make	

secondary	colours.		
• to	complete	a	program	on	the	

computer.	
 

		

Top	tip:	
Please	have	a	look	at	our	Facebook	page	on	the	Nord	Anglia	Facebook	page	that	has	been	

shared.	
“NAISAK	Foundation	Stage”	

The	children	have	had	a	wonderful	time	exploring	
different	textures	outdoors.	The	sand	pit	has	been	

particularly	busy	this	week.	


